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Update on Future Social Meetings-Current concerns about Covid-19 continue to hamper our efforts 

to gather socially. At this time, it is impossible to determine when we may meet again. Our members 

are urged to keep safe and keep faith that we will weather these times and emerge as an active and 

effective organization. Until we gather again in person, this Newsletter will serve to keep our 

Membership informed regarding TBLA business. 

 

TBLA Board of Directors-The Board met on Tuesday, October 20, 2020. Among the matters 

discussed was the election of Officers for the 2020-2021 term. Results of that election are President, 

Gary Moore, 1st Vice President-Gaynell Goodeaux, 2nd Vice President-Ricky Yeldell, Secretary-Bill 

Galligan, Treasurer-Mike Scheurich. Congratulations to all! 

 

The 2021 BU Planning Committee –The Bass Unlimited Committee is at work planning for our next 

banquet. There are many opportunities to help with this effort for anyone willing to serve. Specifically, 

there is currently a need for someone to serve as the Prizes Coordinator. This position has been 

faithfully filled by Mitzie Galligan for the last few years. Thanks, Mitzie for a job well done. Anyone 

interested in serving on one of the 2021 Bass Unlimited Committees should contact Deb Pennington at 

2debpennington@gmail.com and 318-315-2448. 

 

TBLA Trash Pick-Up – At the time of this writing, our third quarter trash pick-up is scheduled for 

Friday, October 23rd. Thanks in advance to our volunteers for their efforts to Keep Sabine Clean! 

 

Lake Level – The Lake level is important to those with an interest in Toledo Bend.  Real-time 

information on the matter can be found online at  https://waterdata.usgs.gov/monitoring-

location/08025350/ This information is updated every fifteen minutes.   
 

The Sabine River Authority’s guidelines for opening and closing the spillway gates  appear in their 

Operating Guide Rule Curve document.  This document can be found at  

http://www.srala-toledo.com/page.aspx?menuld=28  
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TBLA/Lifeshare Blood Drive-Our next blood drive is scheduled for Wednesday, November 11 at the Sabine Council on Aging 

Parking lot. The Lifeshare bus will be on-site from 10 am until 2 pm. Please donate if possible. Also, tell your friends about the blood 

drive. Non-Members of TBLA will be welcomed. 

 

2020 – 2021 52-Gun Raffle News – The 52-GunRaffle is proceeding as planned but problems with Internet communication have 

prevented sharing the weekly information. Individual winners are being notified by telephone and details will be published in future 

Newsletters. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the 52-gun raffle drawings, please contact Bruce Rogers by phone:  281-543-0184 or email:  

bruce.rogers@hughes.net. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also help TBLA by asking a neighbor or friend to join us at TBLA.  Please use this form to sign them up or to renew your 

membership for 2021.   

TOLEDO BEND LAKE ASSOCIATION 2021 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL OR APPLICATION. 
Name (including spouse):   

Business Name:  

Street Address:  

City, State, Zip Code:  

Telephone (home):  Cell:  

Email Address:  

2020 Dues Please check one:    Individual ($10.00)  Couple ($15.00) 

   Business 1 yr. ($25.00)  Business 10 yrs. ($200.00)            

Please indicate method of payment:    Cash:    Check number:  PayPal:    Date:  

*Make check payable to TBLA or Toledo Bend Lake Association and be sure to mark it as 2021 dues.  Bring to our Social or mail to:  Toledo Bend 

Lake Association, P.O. Box 1031, Many, LA  71449.  You can also pay your membership dues through PayPal on the JOIN US page of the TBLA 

website at www.toledobendlakeassociation.com. 

 

file:///C:/Users/ricky/Downloads/bruce.rogers@hughes.net
http://www.toledobendlakeassociation.com/

